BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of September 16, 1959

Five members were present: H. Cook, Jr.

R. B. Biron

R. Mowry

J. Scalovina

H. Guerin

Mr. Clarence Varney and Mr. Varney both of the firm of Varney Bros. Sand & Gravel, Inc., came before the Board with representatives of the Luco Construction Co., Inc., of Framingham, Mass., to talk about the proposed sale of the land in Scott Hill Gardens, which is owned by the firm of Varney Bros. Sand & Gravel, Inc. These men wanted the members of the Board to go on record as approving the further development of Scott Hill Gardens. The Board refused to do so at that time. It was explained to these men that the matter was now in the hands of the Board of Health.

Mr. Paul Coderre of Woonsocket, R.I., came before the Board to present his definitive plan of "Rakeville Villa" to be located on Wrentham Road.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk CHAIRMAN